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From: Nicole Osmak 
Sent: Wednesday, 7 July 2021 1:18 PM
To: Economics and Governance Committee
Subject: Letter of Submission regarding Further Extension of Expiring Provisions 

Amendment Bill 2021

Dear Committee Secretary (Economics and Governance), 

My name is Nicole Osmak and I am writing this submission to state my strong rejection of the Bill
which aims to further extend the Emergency Orders in Queensland in regards to Covid-19. 

• These increased powers given to particular groups, especially to the Qld Government and the
Health Minister, were termed for 'emergency' reasons, however Covid-19 does not warrant this
label. An individual who has contracted the Covid-19 virus has more than a 99.9% chance of
surviving it.

• The astronomical damaging effects of Lockdowns, Quarantine, Mask Wearing and other
unnecessary enforcements, cannot be ignored and needs to be urgently addressed. In the past 6
months the Kids Helpline alone has reported an increase in attempted suicide by
184%! Please see article published below:
https://www.goldcoastbulletin.com.au/breaking-news/attempted-suicide-rates-among-victorian-
teenagers-soar-by-184-per-cent-in-past-six-months-kids-helpline-reveals/news-
story/db9d5136075a7c7edf4750a0391b0653

• There has only been 1 (one) reported death from the Covid-19 virus in Australia this year yet
many hundreds of deaths and damage as a direct result from associated negative effects from
Lockdowns, Covid-19 Vaccines, Mask Wearing, Business Closures and so forth. The risks, and clear
negative effects of these measures far outweigh the miniscule risk of dying from Covid-19 in
Australia.

• I ask that we immediately revoke any extension to these flawed and harmful Emergency Orders
and begin to act according to the risks versus benefits and begin to create legislation which aims
to repair and restore Australia and Australians back to prior to Covid-19 and give Australians the
rights which should never have been taken from us.

• The statistics are showing that since the introduction of these Emergency Orders there has only
been an increase in deaths NOT from Covid-19 but from the affects of the Emergency Orders on
Australians, including suicide. Therefore this clearly is to be urgently ceased. The adverse reactions
to the Covid-19 experimental Vaccine is 33,807 as of June 2021 and 335 deaths following recent
Vaccination. See the TGA report here: https://www.tga.gov.au/periodic/covid-19-vaccine-weekly-
safety-report-01-07-2021. These numbers speak for themselves.

Thankyou for your time and I would appreciate a response in due course. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Nicole Osmak  
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